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Dear parents and carers, 

I write to inform you that we are extremely sad to be saying goodbye to two 
members of staff who mean so much to our Dovecotes family, Miss Turner in Year 
5/6 and Mrs Turner in Year 2, at the end of the Summer Term. Miss Turner is 
pursuing her dream to work in a special school which we know she will be amazing at 
and Mrs Turner is moving to teach closer to home. I thank Miss Turner for the 
wonderful work that she has done at Dovecotes, particularly in her role as PE Lead, 
and I also thank Mrs Turner for the brilliant work that she has done as Early Reading 
Lead which has resulted in phenomenal phonics success in Key Stage 1 this year.   

After the Summer break, we welcome Miss Lane, Miss Medley and Mrs Batchelor 
to Dovecotes. They have already spent time in school and are really looking forward 
to joining us on a permanent basis from September.    

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss T Challenor 

Headteacher 

 

 


